
  

 
 
File:  PK/12/02/03 
 
Report 10.395 
 
 
 
Regional Sustainability Committee 
Minute extract from meeting held on 5 August 2010 

East Harbour Regional Park – Baring Head block 

 

Moved   (Cr Laidlaw/Cr Wilde) 
 
That the Committee: 
 
That the Committee recommends to Council that it: 
 
1. Receives the report. 
 
2. Notes the contents of the report. 
 
3. Approves a target date of January 2011 for opening the new Baring Head 

block to the public.   
 
4. Notes that there may be a need to review short-term project expenditure 

at the six month review.   
 
5. Adopts the management regime detailed in section 4.1.1.   
 
6. Notes that long-term funding decisions will be considered as part of the 

2012-2022 Long-term Council Community Plan.   
 
7. Agrees to work in collaboration with any “Friends of Baring Head” or 

similar group which may be established in the future. 
 
The motion was CARRIED. 
 
Noted 
 
• It was acknowledged that a cultural impact report will need to be written. 



 
 


